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Dear Judge Grant: 

I write to express my full support for the July 16, 2021 proposal on the Future Of Court Operations - Remote and In­
Person Proceedings. I believe the proposal as written is fair and balanced and will improve court operations for 
attorneys, litigants and the judiciary. 

Sincerely, 

Michael S. Noonan, Esq. 

Clark, Clark & Noonan, LLC 
1514 State Route 138 
Suite 3 
Wall, New Jersey 0771 9 
Office: 732.303. 7857 
Cell: 732.977.9390 
Fax: 732.303.7875 
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